

Dr Erich Wiesner

Linzer StraBe 24

4950 Altheim

Austria



Robertson Group

10 Perimeter Road Elgin, Moray IV30 6AE

Tel: 01343 548621 Fax: 01343 546265 Web: robertson.co.uk

Dear Erich,

Please accept my apologies for lateness of this letter.

First of all, I wish you, your family and colleagues at Wiehag all the very best for 2017.

In response to your letter of 21.10.16 and on behalf of all our management and construction team at Robertson, we wish to thank you and your team at Wiehag for the very vital part you played in the Macallan project. As you know, the project was the largest to be awarded to Robertson at the time and one which required not only cooperation and collaboration but an abundance of innovation and expertise, all of which appeared of second nature to your company. We will consider ourselves very fortunate to have worked with Wiehag and hopefully repeat the exercise on another successful project in the future.

The reason for the delay in responding to your note came about as the book and the letter was delivered to Macallan and remained there. I was only made aware of both just before the end of the year when I visited the project, my apologies. On behalf of Derek, Brian and all of the team at Robertson, please accept our thanks and once again well done on the delivery of your part of the project.

Kind Regards and please pass this onto your colleagues.

Bill Robertson

Cc: Derek Shewan, Brian Anderson & Andy Mallice

Bill Robertson CBE, DL
Executive Chairman
Directors
Hilda Robertson
Stuart Roberts
Derek Shewan